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Morris, Chelsea (ECY)

From: Eran Ben-Sira <eben_sira@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 9:31 PM
To: ECY RE WQ CAFO PERMIT
Subject: resident feedback on Ecology CAFO proposal

Dear Chelsie. 
 
Please  prepare an Indepth revision  to this ridicules,  poorly written, Ecology's State Waste Discharge 
General Permit Program rule WAC 173-226-120 (and one more I think ) it has to clearly allow people to raise 
animals on their home farms simply and freely ! 

 The legislator did enough moves to make the life of home owners, property owners and residents- 

(especially in rural area),  miserable with gopher, water rights, water front rules and more… 

 Please let rural residents enjoy our rural life... 

Thanks! 
sorry for any typos 
Eran Ben-Sira  
P.O. Box 2630 
 
TYelm WA 98597 

Register voter 

 


